
Bob Grieves enjoyed a good weekend in Gloucestershire and at Prescott 
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Bob Grieves says “we had a wonderful weekend with the Cheltenham & Cleeve Rotary for their Moss Weekend. A run on the Saturday from the Prescott Speed Hill which 
took us around the Cotswolds. We were accompanied by Brian Conway in his Damask V8. Dinner on Saturday evening was with Sir Stirling and Lady Susie. We sat at dinner 

with Robin Bryant who had success in the late 50s early 60s with a Turner - a very interesting person. Then on Sunday we had two runs up Prescott Hill. These are not 
timed but you are allowed to go as fast as your dare. In the programme notes, a V8 Roadster owner who allowed Sir Stirling to drive his car up the hill last 
year advised that the quickest way up in the V8 was flat out in 2nd. This we tried and our V8 (Black 2788) got a bit of a lean on around the right hander at 
the top of the hill. Next year the event is provisionally planned for the 11/12th May 2013, and Sir Stirling announced, God willing, he would return.” 


